
 

 

REMINDER - Special Advanced Poll Wednesday, 

November 2nd  

For immediate release 
(Kahnawake – 28,  Kenténha/October 2022) The Office of the Electoral Officer wishes to 
remind Kahnawa'kehró:non that the Special Advanced Poll for the 2022 Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke By-Election will take place on Wednesday, November 2nd, from 5pm - 7pm at the 
Golden Age Club. 
 
Please note persons intending to participate in the Advanced Poll must submit a letter of intent 
to the Electoral Officer or Assistant Electoral Officer (see contact information below) by 12 
noon on Monday, October 31st. 
 
For details on special requirements or the electoral process in general, please visit 
www.kahnawakeelections.com.  
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For further information, please contact:  
Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer 
2022 Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke By-Elections 
Cellular: 514-442-9114 
Email: angus.montour@kahnawakeelections.com  
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